
Renewable Energy Task Force
Approved Minutes for Meeting held on Wednesday, March 13, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 8:47 AM.  

Task Force members in attendance were Deb Deleso,  Laura Lynch, Robert Wills and Vince 
Mamone. 

The draft minutes from the February 19, 2019 meeting were reviewed. Rob moved to approve
the minutes and Deb seconded.  The minutes were approved as written.

This meeting was intended to start with a presentation from Scott Maslansky of CDFA.  Scott 
had a mix up in his schedule so he did not make it.  This presentation will be rescheduled to a
later date.  The meeting was rescheduled and this information is being included here for 
completeness.  April 3 starting at 9:30 AM.

The other meeting to be aware of is with CENH.  The Local Solutions Director of Clean 
Energy NH will meet with us at our April meeting on the 16th at 7 PM. 

Rob reiterated that we need to resolve how we plan to charge for electricity before moving 
forward with our EV charging station proposal.

The changes to the cost estimates that Vince had made for the PV installations to support 
electricity use in town buildings was reviewed.  Rob estimates that our real costs will be more 
in line with $2000 per Kilowatt instead of the retail published estimate of $3500.  We also 
discussed looking into the feasibility of involving volunteers and local experts with the project.

Honey Hastings had pointed out several building efficiency issues for the Town Hall.  We will 
put this on our agenda for the next meeting with the hope of moving forward with getting an 
energy audit completed for this building.

Deb moved to adjourn the meeting and Rob seconded.  The meeting was adjourned at 
9:15AM.

Submitted by
Vince Mamone


